
 

 

 

Statement regarding the Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 (REACH) and Regulation (EU) 

2019/1021 (POP) 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

REACH stands for “Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals” and came into 

force on June 1st, 2007. REACH is a Regulation enacted by the European Union with the objective to 

improve the protection of human health and environment against risks that can emanate from chemicals. 

R+W Antriebselemente GmbH is neither producer nor importer of substances or mixtures as defined under 

the REACH-Regulation. According to Article 3 of the REACH-Regulation R+W Antriebselemente GmbH 

produces articles. Articles do not fall within the scope of the REACH-Regulation and are not subject to 

registration. 

With regard to the communication according to Article 33 of the REACH-Regulation we can determine that 

our supplied products as well as the packaging are not subject to the duty to report of substances of very 

high concern (SVHC) according to Annex XIV: REACH Authorization List of the REACH-Regulation, as 

these substances are not contained or do not exceed the maximum concentration of more than 0.1 mass 

percent (w/w). There is therefore no obligation to report our products in the SCIP database. The candidate 

list is dynamically expanding, so we can only refer to the currently listed 240 substances (last update on 

January 23rd, 2024). 

In addition, our products meet the requirements of Annex XVII of the REACH Regulation, as well as all 

requirements of the POP Regulation. 

In case of queries please contact us by phone: +49 9372 9864-0 | email: info@rw-kupplungen.de 

 

Kind regards 

R+W Antriebselemente GmbH 

 


